Canyon View High School
6024 N. Perryville Rd. Waddell, AZ 85355
Principal Phillip Nowlin

HIGH SCHOOL

September 16, 2021

Parent(s) and Guardian(s):

Canyon View High School went on lockdown today after receiving a threat to the
campus. Within minutes, the Buckeye Police Department and Maricopa County Sheriff’s
Office arrived on scene to evaluate the situation. It was determined that the campus
needed to be evacuated, so law enforcement could thoroughly investigate the validity of
the threat.

The campus is now an active investigation scene and all students and staff have been
dismissed. We will be working with law enforcement to determine if there was any
student involvement in the threat. We will consult with the Sheriff's Office to determine if
school can resume tomorrow. An update regarding tomorrow’s school day will be sent
after the police investigation concludes this evening, likely after 6pm tonight.

It is our mission to maintain a safe and secure environment for all students, faculty, staff
and the community.

Thank you,
Phillip Nowlin
Principal

pnowlin@aquafria.org
623-932-7600
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